
10 DOWNING STREET

THE PRIME MINISTER 1 July, 1982

I

I understand from Brian Pethica that you have just

retired as Professor of Chemistry at Clarkson College

of Technology. I have many happy memories of our time

together at Lyons and I am delighted that you went on to

such a successful career. I am glad too that although

you left this country so long ago you have retained

your affection and indeed your citizenship.

My best wishes for the happiest and most productive

of retirements.

t
Dr. Hans Jellinek.


